433 M Street Eureka CA 95501

Phone: 707-268-0854 Fax: 707-268-0813 aldergrove@sbcglobal.net

Alder Grove Charter School

Our mission is to provide students with personalized learning and to support parental choice in education.

October 15, 2013

Dear Alder Grove families,

Recently you received a letter about Alder Grove's status as a Program Improvement (PI) School in Year 2. As a PI Year 2 school, we are required to provide Supplemental Education Services (SES) to our students. Students from low-income families at continuing PI schools are eligible for free SES. These services are classes or tutoring which occur outside the regular school day with educational providers approved by the State Board of Education. If the number of eligible students who apply for the SES program exceeds the financial resources available, the lowest achieving students from low-income families will receive SES first.

The potential benefits to your child(ren) include:

• S/he receives specific help in English/language arts or math

If you are interested in SES, please stop by the school office to review the list of approved service providers.

Sincerely,

Jenni Allen-San Giovanni Director P 707-268-0854 F 707-268-0813 aldergrove@sbcglobal.net